
National Groundwater Awareness Week March 9-15, 2014

To learn more, visit www.WellOwner.org or call NGWA customer service at 800 551.7379 (614 898.7791).

The National Ground Water Association recommends routine annual well maintenance checks to help ensure water quality 
and proper operation of the well. NGWA also recommends your well water be tested annually or anytime there is a change in 
taste, odor, or appearance, or anytime the system is serviced.

“Time for Your Water Well Checkup”


